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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3530th meeting of the Security Council, held on 3 May 1995, in
connection with the Council’'s consideration of the item entitled "The situation
in the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina", the President of the Security
Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

"The Security Council is deeply concerned about the failure of the
Bosnian parties to agree to an extension of the agreements on a cease-fire
and a complete cessation of hostilities in the Republic of Bosnia and
Herzegovina and the recent deterioration of the situation there. It
stresses once again the unacceptability of all attempts to resolve the
conflict in the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina by military means.

"The Security Council calls upon the Bosnian parties to agree without
further delay to a further cease-fire and a complete cessation of
hostilities and, in this regard, fully supports the negotiating efforts of
UNPROFOR and other international efforts aimed at persuading the Bosnian
parties to agree to such a cease-fire and complete cessation of
hostilities. The Council urges the Bosnian parties to abstain from any
steps which may lead to further escalation of the conflict and reaffirms
the need for a political settlement on the basis of the acceptance of the
Contact Group plan as a starting point."
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